
I would like to appreciate the authors for their polite and thoughtful responses to 

all my points and questions. With these answers, my questions were cleared up. I 

would also like to thank the other reviewers for their suggestions and the authors 

for their appropriate replies, which helped me to understand the paper better.  

 

However, there are two points that I would like the authors to correct.  

In the description of other VOC estimation results in LINE 372-380, REAS is 

mentioned, but v3.1 and v3.2 are mixed up. The reference you corrected is for v3.2, 

and based on the content of the text, it seems that it does not need to be v3.1. Please 

unify everything with v3.2. 

Similarly, for EDGAR, please use v4.3.2 instead of EDGARv4.3 for the added text 

in L384 to avoid confusion. 


